Estrella Television License LLC
WASA-LD (Fac ID 167320)

Estrella Television License LLC (“Estrella”) hereby submits this request to withdraw the instant request
to extend a suspension of operations and silent authority, which is now moot. On June 30, 2021, Estrella
filed a license to cover for WASA-LD, which the FCC granted on July 26, 2021. Because WASA-LD is no
longer silent, an extension of its silent authority is not required.



